

**November RMS Steering Committee Meeting  
November 14, 2019**

Here are some updates on our work:

- We're providing [detailed feedback](#) on the proposed ISO/DIS 30300 to SAA's rep, suggesting a vote of Approval with comments.
- We've laid out a plan for updating our microsite.
- We continued investigating the intersections between archives and RM with the series of mini lit reviews and testimonials that are [on our blog](#).
- We're beginning to collect information about what an RIM certificate program might look like through SAA.
- We'd like to begin hosting some informal conversations for records managers and other interested parties (via conference call). Our initial thoughts about possible topics include (1) GDPR compliance and (2) handling donor files (permanent in office retentions, e-signatures, etc.). Stay tuned for more information.